
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
RFQ2024-014 

TOWN OF HAMILTON  
TOWN CENTER 

COMPREHENSIVE PLAN 
     

The Town of Hamilton, Massachusetts, the Awarding Authority, acting through the 
Town Manager, is seeking proposals from qualified firms for a Town Center 
Comprehensive Plan. 
   
Copies of the Request for Qualifications may be obtained as of March 6th, 2024 @ 9:00am 
from the Town of Hamilton Town Manager’s office.  Interested parties should email the 
Assistant to the Town Manager, Laurie Wilson, at lwilson@hamiltonms.gov to obtain the RFQ 
package.   
  
Statements of Qualifications will be submitted to Hamilton Asst. to the Town Manager, Laurie 
Wilson, at the Hamilton Town Clerk Office, Patton Homestead (Temp. Town Hall), 650 Asbury 
Street, Hamilton, MA 01982 on or before April 4th, 2024 at 11 a.m.   
 
There will be a non-mandatory informational session on March 18th, 2024 @ 11:00am at the 
Hamilton Town Hall, 577 Bay Road, Hamilton, MA 01982. Attendance is highly recommended 
 
The Town reserves the right to reject any and all statements of qualification, in whole or in part, 
as determined to be in the best interest of the Town and to waive minor informalities.   

 
Joseph J. Domelowicz, Jr. 
Town Manager 

 


